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President’s Report 
October 23, 2019 
 

• Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy 

• Reviewed check registers 

• Reviewed membership statistics to date 

• Welcomed new members 

• Attended NMLA/MPLA Program Planning monthly meetings 

• Attended the Communications Committee meeting 

• Attended the Zoom presentation pertaining to webinar hosting 

• Worked with Judy on items pertaining to the upcoming conference 
 
 

 

 


